
ATTENDANCE: 

PARKING AND TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY COMMITIEE 

Minutes 

August 11, 2016 

Members and Advisors 
Terry Wheeler, Chair 

Tracie Saunders, Advisor 
Andy Rampersad, Advisor 
Kim Foy, Advisor 

Barbara Brown, Voting Member 
Elizabeth Manuel, Voting Member 
Robert Sells, Voting Member 
Betty Calton, Voting Member 
Bettina Baca, Voting Member 

Ina Carpenter, Secretary/Advisor 

Visitors 
Eduardo Mucciolo 

The minutes from the meeting June 9, 2016 were approved . 

New Business 

II-A: Request fa~ 9 vendor hang tags for 4 Bio Med spaces located in parking lot C-3 . There are 4 
spaces located in parking lot C-3 that are designated for Bio Med faculty and staff who are 
typically at the Burnett School of Biomedical Sciences (BSBS). They have requested 9 vendor 

hang tags to park in these spaces. Given the complex nature of their work, it is important that 

these employees have the ability to park quickly. There was a motion and a second that the 

BSBS be allotted 9 vendor hang tags . The motion was approved unanimously. 

11-B: Request for the time restrictions to be lifted for the Health Center patient spaces in parking lot 
C-3 . Andy Rampersad will make contact with Ari Schein in Emergency Management to 
determine what possible ramifications may arise in case of a critical emergency for further 

discussion. 

Old Business 

Ill-A: Requests for Reserved Spaces: 
1. Robin Knight, Sr. Director of Development, CECS. This request was unanimously 

approved. 
2. Michael Mclaughlin, Associate Director of Development, CECS. This request was 

unanimously approved . 
3. Cherie Yestrebsky, Chair, Chemistry Department. This request was unanimously 

approved . 
4. Liz Stalvey, Coordinator, Industrial Engineering and Management Services. This was 

a space renewal as it had been approved in April of 2016 with a sunset provision. 

This request was unanimously approved with no sunset provision attached. 

111-B: Expectant Mother parking spaces review 

We currently have 1 space 



Discussion: Upon completion of the extension of parking garage C, approximately 90 spaces on the 
first level will be designated as faculty/staff spaces and approximately 90 faculty/staff 
spaces now in parking lot D-2 will become student parking. 

The meeting adjourned at 2:10 p.m. 


